
My name is Matthew Monks. I have been teaching for 4 years; 

two years abroad in London and two years in Red Deer Catholic. 

I am currently teaching Grade 5 here at St. Teresa of Avila. I am 

very blessed to be teaching here and I thoroughly enjoy coming 

to work each and every day. Teaching is one of the most 

important careers and I am happy to be able to say I am teaching 

your kiddos.  

 

My wife, Makayla and I live here in Red Deer. We are happy to 

be settling down after travelling and living abroad over the past 

two years. It was truly an amazing experience but it was time to 

come home. We enjoy travelling and being outdoors; doing 

things like snowboarding when we have free time. 

 

My door is always open so pop down for a fist bump or a high 

five! Here is to an excellent year at St. Teresa of Avila School!! 
 


